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Dear Readers,

Welcome to the latest edition of the greateyes newsletter!

We are thrilled to share some exciting updates and
milestones with you. Our brand-new website has officially
launched, offering a more user-friendly and visually engaging
platform designed to enhance your browsing experience. We
invite you to explore its streamlined navigation and detailed
product pages.

We are also making significant strides in constructing our
state-of-the-art clean room at the former Berlin Johannisthal
airport. The outer shell is now complete, with doors and
windows installed, marking a major milestone in this project.

Lastly, don't miss us at SRI 2024 in Hamburg and HCI-21 in
the Netherlands, where we'll showcase our latest innovations.

Thank you for your continuous support!

Best regards,

Roman Kemmler
CEO - greateyes GmbH
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We are excited to announce the launch of the new greateyes website! This
revamped digital platform is designed to be more user-friendly, visually
engaging, and rich with valuable content. Our aim with this redesign is to offer
our customers and partners an improved browsing experience, making it
simpler to find the products, services, and resources you need.

The new website features streamlined navigation, allowing you to effortlessly
find what you're looking for, and detailed product pages that provide
comprehensive information, specifications, and high-quality images to help
you make informed decisions.

We invite you to explore the site and see all the enhancements we've made
with you in mind. Thank you for your ongoing support, and we look forward to
serving you better with this upgraded online presence!
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To enhance our efficiency, safety, and
responsiveness to customer needs, we are
constructing a comprehensive clean room
facility. Situated in Hangar No. 4 at the
former Berlin Johannisthal airport
(decommissioned in 1995), this extensive
project involves creating multiple rooms
with locks, air chambers, and vacuum areas. 

Recently, we've completed laying the floor,
erecting the walls, and installing the roof.
We have also drilled holes for the air
supply, power and fiber optic cables, and
water connection. 

Last week, the air lines were installed on
the roof and integrated into the hangar's
infrastructure. We are excited to see the
next stages of this development!
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FROM AIRPORT TO INNOVATION HUB:
BUILDING OUR STATE-OF-THE-ART CLEAN

ROOM AT BERLIN JOHANNISTHAL
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COMPANY NEWS

UPCOMING EVENTS

Five of our production employees participated
in a specialised training course in Stuttgart to
prepare for work in our clean room facilities.
During the training, they engaged in extensive
learning, experimentation, and hands-on
practice. Once the clean rooms are operational,
they will be fully equipped to meet all
requirements to the highest standards.

EURO 2024
Since the Euros were hosted in Germany
this summer, we transformed our break
room into a cozy viewing area, complete
with a TV, to fully immerse ourselves in the
excitement of the Euro 2024 Championship.

A big congratulations to Spain for their
outstanding performance and ultimate
victory in the tournament!
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SRI 2024
August 26-30, 2024  
Hamburg, Germany

HCI - 21
September 2-6, 2024 
Egmond aan Zee, 
The Netherlands
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